Dear parents, students,
[bookmark: _GoBack]All students able to continue  coursework in the event of an extended school closure  beyond April 6th using textbook website www.vhlcentral.com . I will communicate with all students or parents via this website or my email okochurova@mcpss.com . This website is organized, user-friendly, and collaborative and you know how to use it. All assignments I post every day on website. Look at calendar and try complete work every day, do not get behind. I will check assignments every day, provide feedback and comments, beginning April 6 I will grade assignments and record grades in iNow. 
I hope all of you stay safe and well. 
